Planning &> Development Services

1800 Continental Place = Mount Vernon, Washington 98273
office 360-416-1320 = pds@co.skagit.wa.us * www.skagitcounty.net/planning

October 24, 2017

Via E-mail Only: Dan.Cox@miles.rocks; john@semrau.com; BLynn@gth-law.com

Dan Cox John Semrau, PE & PLS
Concrete Nor’West 2118 Riverside Drive, Suite 208
P.O. Box 280 Mount Vernon, WA 98273

Mount Vernon, WA 98273

William Lynn
1201 Pacific Avenue, Suite 2100
Tacoma, WA 98402

RE: Response to Concrete Nor’West September 20, 2017 Letter (PL16-0097)
Gentlemen:

We are writing to respond to your letter dated September 20, 2017. Your revised application
materials remain incomplete as described in our prior letters dated March 14, 2017 and July 6,
2017 (copies of which are enclosed). Skagit County Planning & Development Services (PDS)
requested additional information pursuant to Skagit County Code (SCC) 14.06.100(5), and we
cannot continue processing your application without this information. In addition, the Spill
Control Plan submitted with your September 20, 2017 letter is incomplete and should be re-
submitted.

Pursuant to SCC 14.06.105(1), you have 120 days to submit the information requested on July 6,
2017. Accordingly, please submit the additional information on or before November 3, 2017.
If all of the requested information is not received by PDS within 120 days, PDS will deny the
application for failure to timely submit the requested information.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me directly at (360) 416-1328.

Sincerely,

Dale Pernula, AICP
Director

Enclosures



